
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Legal Notice 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO BID 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Baker County Board of Commissioners will receive written, 

sealed bids for the following: 

 

ITB 2020-19 Fire Extinguisher Service and Maintenance 

 

All bids must be sealed and have ITB 2020-19 Fire Extinguisher Service and 

Maintenance clearly marked on the outside of the bid packet. All bids must be received 

by 4:00 p.m., October 29, 2020. Bid must be delivered to the Baker County Administration 

Office located at 55 North 3rd Street, Macclenny, FL 32063.  

 

Please contact Sara Little at sara.little@bakercountyfl.org or 

www.bakercountyfl.org/purchasing for bid specs and locations.  

 

The Baker County Board of Commissioners reserves the right to accept or reject any or all 

bids.  

 

 

Publish: The Baker County Press 

 

October 8, 2020 

October 15, 2020 
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